
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 

       It is my great pleasure to welcome you to the 2nd International Conference of 

Technology, Science, and Administration – 2022 (2nd ICTSA – 2022). We, The 

National University ,  are so happy  to  be one of the organizing  this great second 

international event in association with other Yemeni universities of a high repute. We 

feel so proud to see such  great academic work realise this incredible achievement. In 

spite of our  suffering  in all  the fields  due the damned war and the unjust siege, we 

are determined to overcome all  the obstacles and  share the world  in the fields of 

engineering, science, administration, medicine and education. This is a great 

opportunity to gather with many researchers and to be a part of the discussions and  

presentations by leading experts in different countries about the new advances and 

innovations in the scientific, engineering and medical  knowledge. 

 

        I believe that  our participation in the second cycle of ICTSA - 2022 will be a 

great opportunity for our university to move on the right path towards the building 

new social and academic relationships with new people from different societies, 

which in turn helps us to continue exchanging and discussing scientific ideas and 

proposals with them. 

 

I’m pretty sure - this conference will be stimulating and productive. Personally, I hope 

that you will very much enjoy it and benefit. 

 

 

 

yours sincerely, 

Mohammed Qahtan, PhD 

President of National University 


